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Dear Wendy 
 
Well done and congratulations to you, your staff, governors and pupils on achieving 

an outstanding outcome in the school’s recent Ofsted inspection. It is great to have 

excellence amongst our schools. We are absolutely delighted. This is a fantastic 

achievement for the school and for Kent.  

 

We know how much effort goes into an Ofsted inspection and are thrilled you have 

the right result which confirms what we already know about the school. The 

judgement of outstanding is a clear testimony to your leadership and the dedication, 

ambition, and hard work from pupils, families, staff and governors.   

 

The school is well-placed to drive future development and to continue making such a 

positive contribution to the lives of children in Kent. We hope there are opportunities 

to share your outstanding practice with other schools.  

 

Please do not hesitate to contact Anna McGrath, Improvement Adviser for any 

further support you may require in the future. 

 

Yours sincerely 
 

 
Matt Dunkley CBE 
Corporate Director 
Children, Young People and Education 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 


